
 
 

 

July 4, 2021 - 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

E pi ph any  O f  O ur  Lo r d  Par i s h  
(Served by the Congregation of the Sons of Immaculate Conception) 

  3200 Pharmacy Ave., Scarborough, Ontario M1W 3J5 

Phone Number: 416-499-2196        Fax Number: 416-499-2354          NEW!! Email: epiphanyofourlordsc@archtoronto.org    

Website: www.epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org 

SUNDAY MASSES 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Vigil) 

Sunday  9:00 a.m. (English) 

  11:00 a.m. (Italian) 

   1:00 p.m. (English) 

   7:00 p.m. (English) 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

Monday  8:00 a.m. 

Tuesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Italian) 

Thursday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.  

Friday  8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Eng-Ital) 

Every First Friday 12:10 noon 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Monday to Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.  

Monday              8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Tuesday to Friday        8:30 a.m. to   5:00 p.m. 

No Adoration on  Saturday.  

CONFESSIONS 
 

First Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

Saturday 4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Other Days: By Appointment. 
 

COMMUNION FOR THE SICK 

Please call or email the Parish office.  

LEGION OF MARY 

Every 1st & 3rd Saturday                                                                

24 hours Praying of the  Rosary from 9am  (via Zoom) 

Please  call Joseph at 647-987-4762 to join. 
 

BIBLE STUDY 

Every 1st Monday at 7:00 p.m. (Online) 

Please email robichaudcm@gmail.com to participate. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Those interested to have their child baptized must call 

the Parish office for the registration requirements. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

Couples engaged to be married must contact a priest 

one year in advance.  
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

Epiphany of Our Lord Catholic Academy  416-393-5378 

St. Henry Catholic  School         416-393-5395 

St. Kateri Tekakwitha Catholic School        416-393-5393 

Mary Ward Catholic Secondary  School    416-393-5544 

ARCHDIOCESE OF TORONTO 

416-934-0606      www.archtoronto.org 

 

PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Martin Cherumadathy, C.F.I.C. 
 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Ronald Gene Generao, C.F.I.C. 
 

DEACON ASSISTANT 

Deacon Valentinus Danukarjanto  

For Parish updates, please visit our website at                           
epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org or                       

download MyParish app on your Apple or Smartphone 

https://myparishapp.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_YpgnW42FtXaaJu1k6vDjg
https://www.facebook.com/Epiphany-of-Our-Lord-Parish-105867307602453/


              

 

 

“Our eyes look to the Lord, until He has mercy upon us.” 

Epiphany Youth Retreat 

Further information and registration                               
will be announced soon! 

Epiphany’s Legion of Mary invites                
all to their virtual 24-hour                      
continuous praying of the Rosary 
every 1st & 3rd Saturday of the  
month starting from 9:00 a.m. to 

9:00 a.m. Sunday (July 3 and 18 for this month)  
Please join only for the period when you  can i.e.                 
1 hour,  2 hours or more. To join, please click the 
link below or attached the link to your browser: 

 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2184371627?
pwd=WEhPOWw2cWh4eWw5VzhTalQrM3gvUT09  
 
 

 
 

For more information, please email Joseph                                        
at amal7us@yahoo.com or June at 

june.pais@ontario.ca  

 24-Hour Rosary, Every 1st & 3rd Saturday  

Meeting ID: 218 437 1627 

Passcode: 876251065  
 Epiphany Bible Study Group (Closed) 

!!ADVISORY!!: The Online Bible Study Group 
will be closed for the summer months of July 
and  August. The study group will resume on                           

September 13, 2nd Monday of September                         
at 7:00 p.m.  

Effective June 30, 2021,  the Archdiocese’s directive based on the recent provincial                                  

announcement for all places of worship under the Step 2 of the Reopening Plan are as follows:  

•  For sacramental celebrations, churches are permitted 25 per cent capacity                               

(Mass, Baptisms, Weddings, First Communion, Confirmations). 

•   Parishes are now permitted to utilize 25 per cent capacity inside the church and 25 per cent 

capacity of the parish hall for overflow where applicable. Overflow in the hall should be used for 

Saturday vigil or Sunday Masses only. 

•  The faithful should be reminded not to congregate in large numbers in or around the church 

before or after services. Particular attention should be directed to weddings, funerals                              

and baptisms. 

•  Livestreaming of services should continue where this practice is underway and the dispensation 

from the Sunday Eucharist continues. The elderly, those with compromised  immune systems or 

other health conditions should be encouraged to exercise extreme caution about any outings, 

including attendance at church.  

• Please continue to take great care in implementing robust health and safety measures in the 

rectory and office. In addition to keeping our parishioners safe, every measure should be taken 

to protect our clergy, essential staff and any volunteers who are required to assist at this time. 

• The Parish office is also temporarily closed until further notice.  For any assistance or  inquiries, 

please email or call the office and leave your name and contact information.      

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2184371627?pwd=WEhPOWw2cWh4eWw5VzhTalQrM3gvUT09#success
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2184371627?pwd=WEhPOWw2cWh4eWw5VzhTalQrM3gvUT09#success


              

 

 

 St. Michael the Archangel, defend us in 
battle. Be our protection against the  
wickedness and snares of the devil. May 
God rebuke him, we humbly pray; And 
do thou, O Prince of the Heavenly Host, 

by the power of God, thrust into hell  Satan and 
all evil spirits who wander through the world for 
the ruin of souls. Amen. 

Prayer to  St. Michael The Archangel 

“Our eyes look to the Lord, until He has mercy upon us.” 

• Saturday 4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

• First Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

• Other Days: By Appointment. 

Kindly call the office or email us at   
epiphanychurch@rogers.com                           

to make an appointment. 

Confessions (New Schedules) 

Eucharistic Adoration (New Schedules) 

 “Could you not spend one hour                         

before Me?”  - Matthew 26:40  

• Monday  

       6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.;                            

       8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

• Tuesday to Friday 

       6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.; 

       8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

      No Adoration on Saturday. 

Please join us in welcoming                     
JONAH JAYLIN  into our                    

Catholic community by the 
Sacrament of Holy Baptism   

                Congratulations to the Parents                                 
and Godparents.  

Baptism Celebration 

Celebrating the Sacrament of Marriage 

          ~July 5~ 

Nirosh Paul 
Shayamera Navaratnam 

 Let us pray that, in social,                  

economic,  and pol it ical                       

situations of conflict, we may 

be courageous and passionate                    

architects of dialogue and 

friendship. - Pope Francis  

Summer Water Collection 

 The Outreach Group would 
like to thank you all for your 
prayers and generous                       
donations to the recent    

Summer Water Collection for the homeless.       
On behalf of Good Shepherd Ministries, the 
Outreach Group and the Homeless, Thank You, 
Grazie, Merci!  May God richly bless you and 
refresh you! 



              
“Our eyes look to the Lord, until He has mercy upon us.” 

For Parish updates, please visit our website  at                           
epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org or                       

download MyParish app on your Apple or Smartphones.   

 

 

Paperless donation options                       

for the church such as                              

PAG/Pre-Authorized Giving     

(pre-authorized bank withdrawal                           

withdrawal or Online Giving (a one-time   

donation by credit card) are offered to              

parishioners while continue using your 

offertory envelopes to donate. Online                  

donations can be done through the Support 

Your Parish link on our website. Please 

email or call the Parish office to leave a                                    

message for information about these                         

options.    

Chi vuole  fare la propria offerta  senza                     

usare le buste, puo`  fare uso di  qualche 

opzione come: PAG/ donazione                                     

pre-autorizzata (cioe` prelievo bancario 

preautorizzato)  oppure  online, usando                      

la carta di credito e donando una 

tantum.  Queste sono solo opzioni offerte ai 

parrocchiani,  mentre, come   sempre,     potete 

continuare  a usare le buste dell'offertorio.     Le 

donazioni online possono essere fatte tramite il 

sito Web della parrocchia :   "Support Your 

Parish". Per favore chiama l'ufficio parrocchiale 

per informazioni su queste opzioni.  

Church Donations 

Dear friends,  It's been said that the opposite of 
addiction is not sobriety, but human connection. 

What, then, has this meant for people with                     
addictions during COVID?   St. Michael's Homes, 
an agency funded by your gift to ShareLife, has 

seen firsthand how the stress and isolation of the 
pandemic has affected the men with addictions 

they serve. Many individuals were already                       
experiencing unemployment, food and housing 

insecurities, and other mental illnesses.   
The agency understood that adapting their                      

recovery groups to connect clients virtually was a 
life-or-death initiative: in the first six months of 

the pandemic, 1,237 people died of opioid-related 
causes in Ontario, compared to 766 in the six 

months prior.  St. Michael's Homes also maintains 
a list of isolated clients they check in on weekly by 

phone or video. One of these men, Aaron, was 
crying as he picked up the phone. He said he was 

so lonely and the weekly call was the one thing he 
looked forward to. After receiving comfort and 
reassurance, Aaron was able to calm down and 

talk about the positive things in his life. A simple 
10 minute call was all it took to let him know he 
was not alone and that he had a community that 

cared about him.  
This is the kind of lifesaving support you provide 

through your gift to ShareLife.  

Please give generously during the ShareLife Parish 
Campaign, so that more people like Aaron make it 

safely through this pandemic, ready to build a 
better future.   

  

Parish Goal: $61,200.00 
Total Donations To Date: $51,896.66 

Vocation Seed 

  Today's readings speak of  
prophets sent by God. Could God 
be calling you to be His voice                      
in His Church at this time? If so,                

you could give it a try by responding                                   
to that inclination towards priesthood,                    
religious life or the deaconate, please call                  
Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director of Vocations, 
Archdiocese of  Toronto at 416-968-0997  or 
email vocations@archtoronto.org                                               

https://epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org/
https://myparishapp.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_YpgnW42FtXaaJu1k6vDjg
https://www.facebook.com/Epiphany-of-Our-Lord-Parish-105867307602453/

